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MYANMAR'’S ISSUANCE OF VISAS TO
FOREIGN WORKERS

The Embassy of the Philippines in Myanmar has informed this Administration of
the country’s non-issuance of work visas or work permits to foreign workers, including

Filipinos. Currently, the Myanmar government only issues business visas for foreign
workers.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

BERNARD P. OLALIA
ndersecretary and
Officer-in-Charge

05 January 2018
Source: Philippine Embassy in Yangon, Myanmar
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